

Talented Tots Newsletter

Fire Safety Month – look for our fun activities over fire safety!

Haunted Hallways

Friday October 21
7:30pm-9:00pm
All welcome!
3536 NW Gower Rd
Wear your costumes!
GAMES*TRICK OR TREAT
* FAMILY FUN

Contact:

Director- Ms. Dystenie

Phone:816-424-8045

Email: Gower@talentedtots.org



A note from the director

As the weather starts to change and leaves start to fall please dress accordingly, those icky germs are coming around, please remember to follow our sick policy to ensure to stop the spread!Our class party sign-ups are out! Parents & families welcome to join. They will be on October 31st in your child's classroom they start at 3:00p.m.! I hope you have a SPOOK-TACULAR month!